MINUTES
FORT BEND COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 2

March 18, 2023

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Fort Bend County Municipal Utility
District No. 2 (the “District”) met in special session, open to the public, on the 18t day
of March, 2023, at 10322 Old Towne Lane, Sugar Land, Texas 77498, inside the
boundaries of the District, and the roll was called of the members of the Board:

Pam Kelley President

Betty J. Stewart Vice President

Lisa Dudley Secretary

Jessica Fateh Assistant Vice President

Jose Luis Fuentes Mendoza  Assistant Secretary

and all of the above were present, except Director Kelley, thus constituting a quorum.

SHREDDING AND ELECTRONIC RECYCLING EVENT

The Board attended the shredding and electronic recycling event and spoke with
residents about the recycling event. The Board distributed magnets containing important
contact information for the District to the residents. Discussion ensued regarding the
scheduling of a meeting with the Homeowners Associations and Community
Improvement Associations located within the District, as well as a fall shredding event.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was
adjourned by agreement.
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